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RECEPTION / KS1 MULTI-SKILLS FESTIVAL 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
In celebration of the fantastic year of sport we have just experienced, we have been invited to participate in 
the All-Active Academy Reception/Key Stage 1 Multi Skills Festival on Wednesday 25th October at 
Bromsgrove School in the Main Arena. 
 
The children will experience several major sporting events / sports themed skills stations going on at once.  
Here pupils will learn through the fundamentals of Movement, Balance, Co-ordination and Aiming. Pupils 
will have a go at each of them with help from young leaders from the local middle and high schools. 
 
The children will travel to Bromsgrove School via coach and will return to school in time for lunch.  Your child 
will be required to wear their Hanbury PE kit and trainers, please ensure they have a full water bottle with 
them. They do not need any extra equipment.  
 
I hope you agree that this is a fabulous opportunity. 
 

Miss MD 
 
Miss MD 
PE Co-ordinator 
  


